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To All Ohio Power Siting Board Members, Thank you for protecting Ohio's livelihood. My
Family urges you to keep the stipulations alive regarding Icebreaker. Protect the waters of
Lake Erie. A 5,000 megawatt project in Lake Erie will harm human health and welfare,
wildlife and environmental quality, while doing nothing to reduce or prevent climate change.
Water wars are among us now. The only thing to fear are Humans making vast mistakes such
as not keeping natural resources for Humans. Renewable energy in the right place will work
for Ohio; A fresh water lake is not the right place. It doesn't pay. Ohio Power Siting Board -
Please stand up and keep the stipulations in place. Ohio deserves an EIS, as stated in the letter
from the US Dept. of Interior to the DOE in 2016. Thank you.

Keleen McDevitt
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